Dear Members of the UUPC,

At our last University Honors Council meeting, 19 April 2019, the members of the committee recommended and voted on being informed of title, pre-req, and description changes to courses, but not having to vote on such items. The UHC's Chair is to send a note to the UUPC that upon review, the course changes are acceptable.

Based on these guidelines and as Chair of the UHC, I would like to inform you that the proposed changes to the title and the pre-reqs to EUH 3575 are acceptable and on behalf of the UHC, I would like to request that the UUPC accepts them.

Thank you for your consideration,

Dr. Mary Ann Gosser Esquilín
Professor, Spanish and Comparative Literature
Department of Languages, Linguistics, and Comparative Literature, CU 232N
University Honors Coordinator, GS 211F
Florida Atlantic University
777 Glades Road
Boca Raton, FL 33431-0991

Office: 561-297-0612 FAX: 561-297-2657 gosser@fau.edu

Information about the University Honors Program:

http://www.fau.edu/honorsboca/

Information about Upper-division Honors Programs (Honors in the Major):

http://fau.edu/honorsinthemajor/



[&]quot;This message (including any attachments) contains confidential information intended for a specific individual and purpose, and is protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, you should delete this message and are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution of this message is strictly prohibited."